
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
21st February 2024 
 
Dear Parents, Carers, Guardians and Families 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day in school across the week 
commencing 4th March 2024. The children will not be dressing up as we 
are focussing on celebrating books. 
 
The theme is ‘Read Your Way’ and the focus is to give everyone a 
choice and chance to enjoy reading. 
 
During World Book Day week of celebrating reading, parents will be 
invited in to school. The children will also take part in a range of activities 
and assemblies to celebrate reading. 
 
More information will follow nearer the time 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K A Swales 
Headteacher 


